
Dear friends of Play Food & Wine 

We're sure that most have you have heard the news that
restaurants in Ottawa have been asked to close for indoor

dining for the next 28 days. 

We will be closed for take-out Saturday October 10 to Monday
October 12th. Take-out will be available starting Tuesday

October 13th for pick up only.

We will also be starting delivery for our take-out starting
Thursday October 15th, so stay tuned for more information!

You can find our current takeout menu on the following page.
Please always refer to the menu on our website if you are

placing an order to ensure dishes are updated.

As always, we appreciate your continued support.




